
RHINO 1250 

400 ARDMORE BOULEVARD 
PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA 15230 

242-4300 

September 27, 1966 

Dear Listener: 

Our log indicates that we were broadcasting 

the program material which you have reported hearing at 

approximately 8.59 PM - 10.12 FM EDT 9/1h/66 

We appreciate your interest in our broadcasts. 

Thank you for taking the time to send us the report. 

JHG/pc 

Very truly yours, 

////: 

James H. Greenwoo 
Chief Engineer 

WTAE DIVISION -THE HEARST CORPORATION 
WTAE-TV/WTAE AM -FM RADIO 


